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Parent advice sheets for keeping safe online at home 

The National Online Safety website has hundreds of user guides for 

parents covering all aspects of the online world from youtube,     

Disney+, Roblox, Fire tablets, Netflix, mental health, inappropriate 

content….. the list goes on. 

You will need to create an account but the user guides are free and 

very easy to read and follow.  

The ‘Youtube’ guide is overleaf as an example. 

These user guides can be found here: 

www.nationalonlinesafety.com/hub/guide 

or for a specific printed copy please ask your child’s class teacher 

via the day2day diary. 



 

Further advice... 

Don’t forget our School website has information and links to all the  
websites mentioned and lots more!  

www.curnow.cornwall.sch.uk and click on the ‘parents’ section  
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